
 

Manitoba 150 Submissions Deadline Reminder 

 
October 24, 2019, Winnipeg​—With Manitoba’s 150th anniversary coming up this spring, the Manitoba 
150 Host Committee is reminding Manitobans about two upcoming submission deadlines for ​Celebrate 
150 ​and ​Honour 150. 
 
The ​Celebrate 150​ program invites non-profit organizations, municipalities and First Nations from across 
the province to complete and submit their applications by November 12 for funding of one-time, 
event-based initiatives. Celebrate 150 will support events such as concerts, art shows, and food festivals 
that focus on at least one of the following: 

● Discovering our Beauty – Highlighting Manitoba at the centre of Canada - its heart, and its natural 
beauty connecting the country.  

● Meeting our People - Bringing Manitobans together to celebrate, reuniting old friends and making 
new ones.  

● Experiencing our Culture - Sharing and celebrating the diversity of our province, engaging 
communities, learning about our roots and what unites us all. Sport, art, song, dance, food, and 
cultural festivals.  

● Exploring our History - Reflecting on the people and stories of the territory that is now called 
Manitoba. 

 
Grants range from $10,000 to $70,000 and will cover up to 70 percent of an event’s total cost. The 
application deadline is November 12, 2019.  
 
The ​Honour 150​ program invites nominations of Manitobans who give back to the community and enrich 
the places in which we live, work, play, and come together in unity.  Honour 150 is looking for inspiring 
Manitobans who hide in plain sight, who often go without recognition, or who shift our thinking in the 
subtlest or noisiest of ways. Nominate the person in your life who motivates you to be a better 
Manitoban. The deadline for nominations is January 31, 2019. 
 
Further details on the above programs are available at ​www.manitoba150.com​. 
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http://www.manitoba150.com/


 
About Manitoba 150 Host Committee Inc. 
 
May 12, 2020 will mark 150 years since the Manitoba Act received royal assent, paving the way for 
Manitoba to become Canada’s fifth province. The Manitoba 150 Host Committee an independent, 
non-profit organization overseeing commemorative activities in celebration of our province, its beauty, 
people, culture, and history throughout the year. 
 
The Manitoba 150 Host Committee aims to support initiatives and events that cultivate pride in our 
province, foster a profound connection with our diverse cultures and, above all, unite us in celebration. 
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For further information:  
Aimee Rice 
aimee@manitoba150.com 
431-335-3388   

mailto:aimee@manitoba150.com

